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Thursday 8th July 2021 
 
Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers, 
 
END OF YEAR REPORTS 
 
This is advance notice that at 9am on Thursday 15th July your child’s report will be available for you on your 
child’s Tapestry account. Please ensure you download this before Year 2 Tapestry accounts close on 21st July.   
 
Normally the end of Year 2 judgements for reading and maths take into account the children’s performance in 
the Year 2 statutory tests (SATs) however due to COVID-19 the government has suspended all statutory 
assessments for this year.  
 
In addition links to two google forms will be sent to you through eschools next Thursday, 15th July: 
 

 ‘Report Comments 2021’ 
All parents have the opportunity to respond to their child’s report, which can be done by completing 
the google form entitled ‘Report Comments 2021’. The closing date for completing this form will be 31st 
July. We would love to hear from you and hope you will take time to do this. 
 

 ‘Report Appointment Request 2021’ 
If there is any aspect of your child’s report you wish to discuss, please complete the google form 
entitled ‘Report appointment request 2021’ by 9am on Monday, 19th July. 
Appointments will be by telephone and teachers will make phone calls to parents before the end of 
term. 

 
This has been another disrupted year with many challenges for us all. However, the children have proven 
themselves to be hugely resilient and I am exceptionally proud of them. It has been a privilege to share their 
achievements and challenges and to see them grow as learners and as individuals during their time at Telford 
Infants.   
 
I hope you enjoy reading your child’s report. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs Siân Oustayiannis 
Headteacher  
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